
Satellite Meeting entitled «International and local development that enhance 

scholarly communication in the biomedical and social sciences» held in the 

Library of the School of Health Sciences and Open Sessions organized by IFLA – 

Health and Biosciences Libraries Section 

 

We are pleased to announce that Library of the School of Health Sciences of the 

National and Kapodistrian University of  Athens in collaboration with the IFLA – 

Health and Biosciences Libraries Section are holding the Satellite Meeting entitled  

«International and local development that enhance scholarly communication in 

the biomedical and social sciences» under the auspices of 85th IFLA World 

Conference.  

 

The Satellite Meeting is to take place in 23rd August 2019 at the Lecture Hall of 

the Library of Health Sciences in Athens, M. Assias & 1 Dilou st., Goudi.  

 

The abstract should be submitted by 15th March 2019 

 

For further information, please, click on the link below: 

https://2019.ifla.org/cfp-calls/health-and-biosciences-libraries-section/ 

 

We would like, also, to inform you about the Open Sessions organized by IFLA – 

Health and Biosciences Libraries Section which will be held from 24th to 30th August 

2019. 

 

The first Open Session entitled “Health information professionals - Developing the 

dialogue, addressing the challenges of the future”. 

 

The deadline for abstract submission is: 8th March 2019.  

 

For further information, please, click on the link below: 

https://2019.ifla.org/cfp-calls/academic-and-research-libraries-with-health-and-

biosciences-libraries/ 

 

The second Open Session with the title “Health information professionals - 

Developing the dialogue, addressing the challenges of the future”. 

 

The deadline for abstract submission is: 15th March 2019. 

 

For further information, please, click on the link below: 

https://2019.ifla.org/cfp-calls/health-and-biosciences-libraries-section-2/ 

 

Your participation will contribute greatly to the success of our events. 

 

Kind Regards  
 

Asimina Vlachaki 

Managing Officer of the Library of the School of Health Sciences   

Librarian, MSc, PhD 

Member of the Standing Committee of IFLA- Health and Biosciences Libraries Section 

Phone: +30 2107461401 

E-mail: avlaxaki@uoa.gr 
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